
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) hereby provides initial notice of its 
proposal to provide Pre-Disaster Mitigation Program funding for an action located in a 
floodplain. Funding would be provided through the Massachusetts Emergency Management 
Agency (MEMA) to the City of Boston, for the Resilient Fort Point Channel Infrastructure 
Project.  
 
The proposed action is located along the eastern shoreline of Fort Point Channel, with the closest 
street being Binford Street in Boston, MA 02210. The goal of the project is to implement 
resilient flood protection infrastructure along a portion of Fort Point Channel to reduce coastal 
flood risks to Fort Point, South Boston, and adjacent neighborhoods. The project proposes 
approximately 2,300 linear feet of mixed berm and floodwall mitigation features along the 
eastern shoreline of the channel. 
 
The project is within a mapped special flood hazard area (100-year floodplain and 500-year 
floodplain). The project area is currently subject to occasional flooding, which is anticipated to 
increase as sea levels rise. 
 
FEMA is working with the project proponent to prepare an environmental assessment for the 
project. Map requests and comments about this project and potential floodplain impacts are 
encouraged to be submitted within 15 days of the date of this publication to: 
 

Eric Kuns, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
Federal Emergency Management Agency, Boston, MA 
fema-r1-hma-ehp@fema.dhs.gov (202) 805-9089 
 
and 
 
Joe Christo, Senior Resilience and Waterfront Planner 
Boston Planning & Development Agency, Boston, MA 
joe.christo@boston.gov (617) 918-4447 

 


